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31st March 2021 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) of Lower Sixth Students 

 

It has been wonderful to welcome the students back into College after the recent lockdown period. The 

students are continuing to handle the situation admirably, uniting as a year group with maturity and a 

positive mind-set.  

 

Dates for your diary and information 

 

Home study: We are allowing students to leave College after their last taught lesson of the day. Students 

must ensure they have signed out with Mrs Cheshire in The Leaf Centre and also update the offsite 

register with their tutor. 

 

Lower Sixth Examinations and study leave: Monday 24th May – Friday 4th June 
During this period, students are on study leave and therefore need to refer to their timetables carefully. 

Letter with further instructions will be sent in April. 

 

Work Experience: Monday 7th June – Friday 11th June 

All Lower Sixth students have started the process of arranging work experience during this week, if no 

placement has been confirmed they must see Miss Clements. 

  

UCAS day: Monday 14th June  

A valuable and compulsory day for all students in preparation for their University applications. 

 

Leavers’ Service: Thursday 24th June 

This is a compulsory College event for students. The service will be held at St. Stephen’s Church and will 

commence at 7.30pm. 

 

Alternative Curriculum week: Friday 25th June – Wednesday 30th June 
Details of the planned Sixth Form activities will be published in the Trinity term. 

 

Lower Sixth final reports posted on parent portal: Thursday 1st July 

 

Speech day: Friday 2nd July 
All prize winners will be contacted by letter in June. Speech Day will be held at Beau Sejour on Friday 

2nd July. Detailed arrangements will be sent out in June. Attendance is compulsory.  

 

As always, if you do have any queries, or if you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the 

Form Tutor, in the first instance. 
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It has been another busy and unique term with the students continuing to work hard, through a difficult 

period. We wish you and your family a wonderful Easter and look forward to welcoming the students back, 

rested, after the break.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Emma Clements 
Miss E Clements 

Head of Sixth Form & Enrichment 
 

 

 

 


